
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

The year 2008 will mark the 70th anniversary of Institute of Field and Vegetable Crops, Novi Sad, Serbia. 
So far, the results of the work in the Institute resulted in almost 1000 varieties which have been registered 
in Serbia and almost 400 in more than 30 countries around the World. In order to celebrate this important 
date    

We cordially invite you to participate in the 
International Conference 

“Conventional and Molecular Breeding of Field and V egetable Crops”  

24-27 November 2008, Novi Sad, Serbia  

The Conference will include plenary lectures, oral and poster presentations that are focused on the field 
and vegetable crops breeding. The aim of this meeting is to present and critically discuss individual and 
group approaches in breeding and breeding-related areas. 
Plenary lectures will be presented by internationally recognized experts in the field.  
On behalf of the Organizing Committee we would like to invite you to participate at the Conference, either 
as a visitor or a presenter.  

Please find enclosed the second circular covering all organizational details, as well as registration form in 
English for international participants and in Serbian for domestic participants. 

Please distribute this invitation letter to your colleagues who might be interested in participating. For all 
further information regarding the conference organization please refer to the following website 
www.ifvcns.co.yu/breeding08. 

Looking forward to seeing you in Novi Sad! 
Organizing Committee 


